

March 1, 2024

Dear Parents,

The time has come for us to place the Yearbook order for 2024. In order to keep our costs down, it will be necessary for families to pre-order the yearbooks.

After the order is placed with the publisher, additional copies will not be available.

Each book will cost \$45. If you are interested, please send cash or a check made payable to St. Mary School, with the attached order form. Orders must be received no later than **Monday, March 18, 2024.**

If you have any questions, please do not hesitate to contact the school.

Thank you.

God Bless, Mrs. Regina Berish

YEARBOOK ORDER FORM

Student's Name(s)	Grade
	Grade
	Grade
Amount Enclosed	